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Extension of closing date for the Public Notice Inviting Comments 

on the draft National Policy for Persons with Disabilities 
 

  

       Comments of stakeholders were initially invited on the draft National 

Policy for Persons with Disabilities till 9th July, 2022, which was 

subsequently extended upto 31st August, 2022. The Department hereby 

further extends the last date of receiving comments upto 30th September, 

2022 for wider stakeholder participation.  The comments/suggestion on 

draft National Policy for Persons with Disabilities may be sent at 

panda.dk@nic.in  and policy.depwd@gmail.com by 30th September, 

2022. 

 

  

  

  

Under Secretary to the Government of India 
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